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Dear Parents/Carers,

Happy New Year and welcome back to a new school term. We have two topics within this term, they are ‘The Gingerbread Man’ and ‘Superheroes’. To support Class 1 with our topic we would be very grateful of any superhero costumes/toys/resources that you may be able donate. You can find details of our intended learning over the page.  The children will be working towards the targets, which you will find in their diaries and on a separate letter sent home today.

Class Information Reminder:

Before school routines: At 8.55am the bell is rung on the playground and Class 1 children should line up outside the Early Years gate in the playground.

Uniform: Please ensure that all P.E kits are returned to school after the holidays, please check that all of your child’s kit still has clear names labelled in each of their items. If your child wears tights to school, please send a spare pair of socks with their PE kit so that they can wear these with their pumps.

During these colder months please ensure that your child has suitable clothing e.g. waterproof coat, hat, gloves, scarf.
Spare clothes: Please ensure your child has a spare set of clothes sent into school, especially pants and socks, just in case they may ever need them. We would also like to ask that any spare clothes that belong to the school are washed and returned to school as soon as possible, we do have a limited supply so it is essential that we have them returned as soon as you can.

Snack and Milk: All children will be provided with fruit each day at snack time. Children who have not yet reached their 5th birthday will receive free milk daily.  Once your child reaches 5, to continue receiving milk you will need to fill in a form and pay at the office.

Water bottles: Each child should have a water bottle in school that is clearly named, the children can have a drink from these at any time throughout the school day and they are sent outside at breaks and lunches. Bottles will be returned home at the end of each day for washing and refilling.

Readers: The children will continue to bring home a reading book. Reading books should be read each night, please help your child to read their book and write a comment in their diary to show us that your child has read. Reading books will be changed on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday ONLY if they are bought in with the diary signed. Lots of children enjoy reading through the bug club and this could be used if your child has finished their book on a Tuesday or Thursday. Diaries will be continued to be checked each day for messages. The children are listened to in Guided Reading once each week as well as individually to an adult.
Sound bag: Please continue to practise your child’s sound cards and tricky words every day, it is essential for their supporting their reading. You could make words with the individual letters, play sound games or you could even begin to build sentences using the tricky words too!
Library books: Every Monday your child will visit the school Library to choose a book to take home, they can keep this book for a week and bring it back to school on a Monday to change it. We write the title of the library book in your child’s diary on the right side as a reminder of the book.
Open Door Policy: Please do not hesitate to contact us at school if you have any concerns, the open door policy at Anson means we are available for 15 minutes before or after school to talk through any problems. (If you need longer, we can arrange a mutually agreeable time.)

Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to an exciting half term.

Miss Heath               Miss Hopkirk & Mrs Walker

Class 1 Teacher        Class 1 Teaching Assistants
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ANSON CE PRIMARY SCHOOL





Main Road


Great Haywood


Stafford


ST18 0SU	     Tel no: 01889 881200


email � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@anson.staffs.sch.uk" ��office@anson.staffs.sch.uk�





Headteacher:  Mr Edward Howard BSc (Hons)














Phonics


Phase 3 letters and sounds


Segmenting and blending


Reading and writing tricky words


Sight words




















Reading


Segmenting and blending phase 2 and phase 3 words


Discussing pictures telling a story


Understanding that the text carries meaning








Numeracy


Tentown


Counting reliably with numbers up to 20.


Addition and subtraction


Counting and comparing


Time and position


Number Bonds














Literacy


Cursive letter formation


Listening to and discussing key elements of stories


Writing simple words and sentences using phase 2 & 3 sounds


Talk for writing























Expressive arts & design


Rhythm using percussion


Music to accompany stories


Combining and manipulating media to create new effects


Role play


Singing songs for routines


5 a day








RE


People who help us


Salvation


Showing love for others


Looking at ourselves, our families and the life of Jesus








PE


Gross and fine motor skills


Handling small and large equipment


Control and co-ordination











Understanding of the world


Winter and changes


Superheroes and their special powers


Role play


Using iPads, laptops and cameras to access programs and record our own work














